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May 27, 2021 
 
 
April Warren, DNP, NP-C 
Chair, Department of Nursing 
Minot State University 
Minot, ND  
 
 
Dear Dr. Warren,  
 
The ND Board of Nursing convened on April 22, 2021 and took the following action related to the 
Minot State University, College of Education and Health Sciences, Department of Nursing, 
Baccalaureate Degree Nurse Education Program: 
 
The Board voted to accept the recommendation of the Nursing Education Committee to:  

1. Find the Minot State University, Department of Nursing, Baccalaureate Degree Nursing 
Education Program in substantial compliance with ND Administrative Code 54-03.2. 
Standards for Nursing Education Programs; and  

2. Grant full approval of the Minot State University, Department of Nursing, Baccalaureate 
Degree Nursing Education Program until April 2026; and  

3. Require an onsite survey of the Minot State University, Department of Nursing, 
Baccalaureate Degree Nursing Education Program in February 2026. 

 
The Minot State University, Department of Nursing, Baccalaureate Degree Nurse Education 
Program certificate of ND Board of Nursing Full Approval through April 2026 will be mailed to 
you for you to display. The completed survey will be submitted to you electronically. 
Congratulations to you, the faculty and support staff and the Minot State University administration 
for the diligent work which has yielded an incredibly positive survey outcome for your program.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Tammy Buchholz, DNP, RN, CNE, FRE 
Associate Director for Education 
North Dakota Board of Nursing 
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